BARBER - Kinzer PPS GAL RE0000247

J. A. Stekl, Supervisor
Firearms Product Service
Remingzon Arms Company
Niom, New York, 13357

Dear Mr. Stekl,

April 5, 1579

I have hesitated in replying to your letser of
March 16, 1979 to give mysell time to study the text

of your message.

I hardly se® any point inm replacing the srigger
assembly but the offer to do so is appreciated.

Please return the gun "as is" and accept my rthanks

( for your cooperatiom.

Sincerely,
/ J.

Fa Ny S
/ -
/' Kenneth L. Ar=old

3401 Rustwood
Lufkin, Texas 73301
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